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Montefiore President and CEO Lauren B. Rock honored 
with 2014 Hillcrest Hospital Community Service Award 

 

(Beachwood, OH) Montefiore is excited to announce President and CEO Lauren B. 
Rock, MBA, LNHA, received the 2014 Hillcrest Hospital Community Service Award for 
her outstanding and significant contributions to the community. Ms. Rock was presented 
the award by Brian Harte, M.D., president of Hillcrest Hospital, at the monthly 
Community Advisory Council luncheon recently held at Hillcrest Hospital.  

Since taking on the presidency in July 2007, Lauren has enhanced Montefiore’s vision of 
excellence in senior healthcare by expanding its programs and services as well as 
elevating the quality of care at both its campuses, including The Weils senior community 
in Chagrin Falls - while overseeing a staff of 500.   

According to Montefiore Board Chair Lawrence Mack, “Lauren is a highly respected 
leader—combining compassion for people, a keen business sense and a deep appreciation 
for the intricacies required to deliver great care.” 

The cornerstones of her leadership include her passion for forging strong partnerships, 
strategic planning, philanthropy, supporting Montefiore’s mission and vision and valuing 
a dynamic leadership team.  

She earned her Bachelor’s degree in Sociology/Social Work from Miami University in 
Ohio and her MBA from George Washington University in Washington D.C. 

For more information, contact Susan Lieberman, director of marketing and public relations, 
at 216.910.2647 (direct) or 216.470.1014 (cell) or e-mail slieberman@montefiorecare.org. 

Montefiore is located at One David N. Myers Parkway, Beachwood, OH 44122.  
www.montefiorecare.org 
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